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3rd Grade Happenings 
May 1st, 2015







[image: Little Loops Double Page Border]
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Social Studies: Our economics unit concluded this week with an assessment on Friday.  Thanks so much for helping your child study at home.  Next week we’ll start a new science unit on force and motion.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing: We were hard at work researching in writing this week.  We discussed that another way to make our opinion pieces great is by adding in facts.  We started the topic of trampoline safety and researched the pros and cons.  It was great for students to get a chance to look at websites for information with a critical eye.  We learned what would make a website trustworthy.



From Mrs. Hunter:
	Welcome to May!!  It’s hard to believe that we only have 3 full weeks left!  As the year draws closer to an end we have a lot of end of the year assessments to give.  Please make sure that your child is at school if at all possible.
	Hope to see you all at the Picnic on the Prairie!  I’ll be manning a booth along with Mrs. Miller and Mrs. Wehmeyer.  Be sure to come say hello!
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Important Dates and Upcoming Events:

· May 1: Picnic on the Prairie 5:30-7:30
· May 25: Memorial Day
· June 3rd—Last day of school



[image: Lined Stars Page Border]
Want to know more?

Check out our class blog and website!

Website: Mrshuntertmp.weebly.com
Blog: Mrshuntertmp.blogspot.com
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Contact Mrs. Hunter at: shunter@cpsk12.org or 660-537-1677
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